
Public Utility District No. 1 of Skagit County 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Contracted Auditing Services 

Public Utility District No. 1 of Skagit County (District) requests proposals from auditing 

firms for contracted auditing services. 

Proposal Submittal Statements are due by March 16, 2021 by 3:00 PM.  A copy of 

the District’s Request for Proposals packet can be obtained by contacting the District's 

Contract Coordinator, Catherine Price, at (360) 848-4472, or by email, 

Price@SkagitPUD.org. 
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